
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

A Note from Charlotte and Catherine: 
 
Welcome back, we hope everyone has 
had a relaxing half-term break.  
 

This term in class we are learning about…  
 
Our topic for this half term is ‘Dinosaur Planet’.  We will be learning all about 
dinosaurs and how they became extinct. In our topic lessons, we will be 
complete scientific experiments, designing our own dinosaurs and writing about 
what we have learnt.   
  

Important Reminders: 
 
Please be aware that it is school policy 
to pick your child up from the bottom 
of the steps of the year 1 doorway. We 
are not allowed to let your child walk 
around the fence area alone as we 
cannot clearly see that each child has 
been collected by the correct adult. We 
also ask that children walk round to the 
steps on a morning rather than being 
lifted over the fence.  
 
Please remember that children in year 1 
should now be coming up to the 
cloakroom on their own each morning. 
 
Thank you 
      Charlotte &  
        Catherine     
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Class 3 and 4 
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Phonics Screening: 
As you are aware, children in year 1 will 
take part in the phonics screening test this 
half term. We are working really hard 
every day to improve children’s reading 
skills and any further practice at home will 
be great for your child. Reading your 
child’s school book, newspapers, 
magazines or labels will all help to 
improve your child’s letter and sound 
recognition and help prepare them for their 
screening. The screening will take place 
during the week starting 10th June, it is 
very important that children are in school 
for all of this week, For any further 
information about this please come and see 
me.  
 

New classes:  
 
Children will soon be finding out which class 
they are in and who their teacher will be in 
September. Children will have the 
opportunity to visit their new teacher 
regularly during this term to ease the 
transition into year 2.  
 


